
29/10/2020 

MR Robert Fleming 
23a Bardo RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
Robert@colne.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1042 - 349 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I thought that Robertson Rd was being more heavily pedestrianised... this development would, 
on the face of it, increase traffic within Robertson Rd and the surrounds owing to the additional 
residential properties. The plans (and I may be wrong) also appear to be impacting on the 
avaliable carparking space at the carpark, therefore, increasing the amount of parked cars on 
the streets (already a problem) and likely causing an accident at the mini roundabout which 
often is dangerous to cross near. There is also a number of currently vacant shop premises 
within the high Street. This would appear to be nothing more than a ruse to get more unit 
developments in place. 
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